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Through Principal LIUV ’

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Chinese New Year Food Donation Drive 2018

The Meridian Primary annual Food Donation Drive is here again! This is the fourth year we
are collaborating with the People's Association and Pasir Ris East Community Club to
provide support to needy families in our community. We look forward to your enthusiastic

support!

Food items requested: Rice, Milo (packets), Quaker Cereals (sachets), Biscuits.

Food collection starts on the 22 January and ends on 31 January. Food donation drop-off
points will be located at the various school gates for easy drop off.

We would greatly appreciate if you could help us check the expiry date and ensure that the

packaging is not damaged.

If you need any clarification, please email Ms Lim Chia Chia at lim_chia_chia@moe.edu.sg
or call 65832125 during office hours.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Gerald Ho

Head of Department / Character and Citizenship Education




